
 
 
 

 

 
WELCOME MRS. OLINIK:  Mrs. Susan Olinik joins 
us as a long-term substitute during Mrs. Hovis’ 
childrearing leave.  She will work with small groups in 
reading and math, facilitate our RtII program, and 
teach some of our Tech Smarts classes.  We are 
happy to have her as the newest addition to the 
Lower Milford faculty. 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION: If you know of 
any children who will attend kindergarten in SLSD 
next year, please share with them that Kindergarten 
Registration will be held March 18-20 at Liberty Bell 
Elementary School.  Appointments can be scheduled 
by calling Mrs. Lentz at Lower Milford (610-965-
4095.) 
 
HEALTH ROOM NEED: We are in need of gently 
worn sports pants or sweatpants, sizes 8-12, for 
children who need a change of clothing during the 
school day.  If you can help with this, it will be 
appreciated. 
 
SCHOOL DISTRICT WEBSITE: The district 
website, www.slsd.org, has a wide range of useful 
information for students, parents and the 
community.  Check out the “Parent Workshop 
Series” link and other items of interest in the 
“Parents” section.   
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CALENDAR REMINDERS  

 March 1:  No School                 
(Teacher In-Service Day)  

 March 4:  Read Across America Day - 
We will celebrate reading and the 
birthday of “Dr. Seuss” with special 
activities 

 March 7:  PTA Family Skating Night 
at Bethlehem Municaipal Rink             
(6:30-8:30 PM) 

 March 18-22: Parent Conference 
Week- Dismissal at 12:50 PM all 
week; AM Kindergarten attends 
3/18, 3/19 and 3/20.  PM 
Kindergarten attends 3/12 and 3/22. 

 March 27:  Early Dismissal Day –    
12:50 PM (Half-day Teacher In-
Service); PM Kindergarten attends 

 March 28 – 29:  No School/         
Spring Break 

 

Reminder for parents of 3rd graders:  
(PSSAs begin in Grade 3; this 
information does not apply to students 
in grades K-2.)  PSSA Reading/Math 
Testing at Lower Milford will be 
conducted April 8-15, with make-
ups April 16-19.  Parents are 
requested to avoid scheduling 
appointments and educational trips 
during the state-established PSSA 
administration dates.   
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